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REMINDER TO ALL VENDORS 
 
 

1. Vendors are not permitted to bring pets unless it is a service animal. 

 
2. Please make sure all garbage is removed daily and clean up your site before 

leaving on Sunday. Garbage may be placed in our dumpster located on the east 
side of the parking lot along Monroe Street. 

 
3. There is a $25 charge per utility (electricity and/or water) which is due when 

submitting the vendor application. 

 
4. No vendor will be allowed to set up before noon on Friday.   

 
5. Please send full payment with the completed application by Sunday, August 31.  

 
6. All vendors must remit proof of liability insurance. Food vendors must get a 

temporary food permit from the DeWitt Piatt Bi-County Health Department one 
month prior to the Apple and Pork Festival. The health department’s phone 
number is (217) 935-3427. 

 
Thank you for using our vendor site this year.  
 
 
 


